SJCPOA

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING

August 26, 2008 at 5:30P

 Location: Canlis Building, Downtown Stockton
I. President Paul Brennan call meeting to order at 7:05pm
Members Present:

Paul Brennan
Travis Rowe

Jamie Hood
Terrance Hampton
Eric Rowe

Jaime Grant

Rebekah Graham
II. Review Minutes – May 13, 2008, General membership and Board minutes.  April 17, 2008 and June 16, 2008 Board minutes.  Paul made the motion to hold off approving the minutes, pending corrections, Hood seconded the motion.
III. Reports from:

· President, Paul Brennan – No report
· Vice President, Travis Rowe  - No report
· Treasurer, Jaime Grant – No report
IV
     Old Business:
Paul made motion for SJCPOA to support a members’ complaint/grievance by covering the cost of the Attorney up to $1,000.00 dollars.  Anything above that amount will be reviewed by the Board.  Travis seconded the motion.
V.
    New Business:
Donations:  Paul addressed the board for the Martinez family of  Lodi with auto accident, all opposed.

Rebekah motioned to donate $250.00 dollars to Alzheimer’s, Jamie Hood seconded.  After further discussion, donation tabled at this time.

Vallejo PD asking for financial support with contractual cause; All Opposed.
Rebekah motioned to donate $200.00 to Jim Christensen buddy walk     foundation for his child and $100.00 for Babies R Us Gift card for a total of $300.00 dollars, Jamie second the motion.

Subcommittee:

Recommendations:  

State Senate Lois Wolk, City of Stockton Mayor Ann Johnston, and The County Board of Supervisors Carlos Villapudua.

The Board took a vote, and by majority, chose to endorse Carlos Villapudua for the Board of Supervisors, District 1 Seat.  Paul will send out an e-mail to general membership for review.  If the membership approves, Paul will send out endorsement letters to candidates.
Board Elections:
Nominations were held on 08/26/2008

President and Secretary were unopposed

There are two director seats up for election.  The nominees are:  Hampton, Graham, Hammond, Bonpua, Santostefano, and Ashley Lopez.  
Brennan will contact nominees to see which ones want to be candidates for the 10/28/08 election.

Effective 09/29/08,  Absentee ballots may be requested. October 23, 2008 will be the last day for absentee ballots to be post marked.  

     Board elections will take place on 10/28/08.

     Labor Management:
     Preparation for the next Labor Management TBA
Open Forum

Meeting Adjourned 
